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NASWA Launches New Website March 06, 2019
March 06, 2019

WASHINGTON- The National Association of State Workforce Agencies (NASWA) announced the launch of
their newly designed website. The completely renovated site features a streamlined layout, improved
functionality, a more interactive and intuitive interface, and consistent site-wide navigation and messaging,
allowing for a content-rich experience for users. The new website is located at the same address, www.naswa.org
.

“We are excited about the launch of our new website and the robust experience it provides for our members and
the public alike to highlight all of the expertise NASWA has to offer,” said Scott B. Sanders, Executive Director
of NASWA. “The new layout gives a clear message of who we are, showcases our goals and priorities, and
enables visitors to be more informed and engaged with NASWA than ever before.”

NASWA’s new website will be updated on a regular basis with information on expertise and services provided,
upcoming events, milestones, and relevant agency, state, and national news. Visitors are encouraged to explore
the updated website at www.naswa.org and sign up for NASWA’s monthly Newsletter and weekly Newswire.
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